
 

 

February 11, 2019 
 
 

CALIFORNIA PROPOSITION 65 DECLARATIONS 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
This certificate is to inform West Coast Wire Rope and Rigging Inc. (WCWR) 
customers that standard products supplied by WCWR do not contain chemicals above the 
specified levels which are listed on California’s Safe Drinking Water & Toxic Enforcement 
Act of 1986.  
 
This Act, commonly known as Proposition 65, establishes a list of chemicals which the 
State of California’s risk assessment process has determined to present a risk of cancer, 
birth defects, or other reproductive harm.  
 
 

The Proposition 65 chemical list can be found at: 
https://oehha.ca.gov/proposition-65/proposition-65-list 

 
 
Be assured, WCWR will continue to monitor Proposition 65 regulations for any new 
chemicals or substances and work closely with our suppliers to update as required. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Michael Lumsden 
Purchasing Director 


